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The documentary follows students from public schools in Georgia, Iowa, Texas, Mississippi and Oklahoma during the 2009–10 school year; it also follows the students' families. 

The film's particular focus is on the deaths of Tyler Long and Ty Smalley, victims of bullying who took their own lives. The film describes in great detail how the average American school student struggles with defending himself or herself against ridicule.

Cost: By Donation (all proceeds – Safe Grad Class of 2013) 

Popcorn and other treats will be on sale by Grad class.
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Draw date for Club 200 – May 8th
Wednesday, June 5 – 6 pm – Grad Banquet

Sunday, June 16 – 11:30 am -Baccalaureate Service

St. Mark’s United Church, Canterbury
Monday, June 17 – 8 pm – Prom

Wednesday, June 19 – 6 pm – graduation ceremony

followed by Safe Grad activities.

Yearbooks – Preorder now for your 2013 yearbook

Cost is $30 – see Mrs. Wright for your order.

  Canterbury High’s Annual Art Show and Open House

Celebrating Canadian Artists 


 Thursday, May 16th 6pm – 8pm

Admission is free and everyone is welcome!

Live entertainment, refreshments, silent auction, basket raffle

 and an amazing showcase of artistic talent.

· Students will open the evening with musical entertainments

· “Artists in Action”: Visiting artists will create pieces onsite throughout the evening.
· “TAKE – A – SEAT” is back again this year. Students & staff have been painting & giving new life to some old school chairs for a silent auction. Add a fun piece of furniture to your home or cottage!

· Ttasty pies: The Culinary Art students will have some tasty pastries up for auction.

· RRaffle Basket: Art supplies

· DDoodle Corner: You will have an opportunity to leave your own artistic mark.

· CCafé Bibliothèque: drop into the café to enjoy music and refreshments.
Enjoy all of these activities  while strolling through the hallways and classrooms admiring the artistic talents of students and staff.


	Both teams brought home Provincial banners.

Special thanks to Larry 

Davidson & Bonnie Jones

For so graciously offering

accommodations (Taxis 
River Outfitters)
Thanks to Mrs. Dow & Mr. Crandlemere for a great season!
Also Congratulations to the Mini Boys’ Basketball Team for winning Provincials this year!
*****************************************************************
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                Thursday, May 9 – 7 pm
                   Tickets:  $10

Come & sample some delicious desserts and enjoy

A tale of the old West portrayed by the Theatre Arts students.  Tickets are available through Grade 12 students or the office.
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Meduxnekeag Showcase:  Congratulations to all students who participated in the Meduxnekeag presentations!  This year's theme was Our Changing Climate and many students focused on climate change and the effects on habitats. 6 of our students, Grade 3 Michael Varney, Grade 4 Mariah Hume, Paige Luimes, Sabrina Ghezzo, Jordan Keilty and Grade 5 Kylee Edwards, represented CHS at the Meduxnekeag Grand Showcase. These students received an eco-friendly duffle bag with a thermometer and a compass. Our 2013 Showcase winner was Jordan Keilty who left the event with a bicycle, bike helmet and a certificate from David Alward!  All students presented and represented CHS extremely well showing excellent manners and respect!

 Paula Wright  (M.Ed)
Congratulations to:
Grayson Gould who received honorable mention for

Grade 11/12 Turning Points essay.  She and other winners will be recognized at St. Thomas University Conference Centre on May 28, 2013.
Hannah Meneley  who ranked  in the top 10 percentage in Canada in the University of BC Michael Smith
Science Challenge.



	Photos:  Jane Bedard                                                                                     
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MOVIE “BULLY”AT CHS,


 WED., MAY 8TH AT 7 PM


ADULTS & GRADES 6-12  


 INVITED TO ATTEND.





Congratulations to the Jr. & Sr. Varsity Badminton Teams








